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I am strongly opposed to SB 1076. While the pursuit of care for homeless patients is 

admirable, it is irresponsible of the legislature to pass bills like SB 1076 that have no 

funding. This is not a sustainable solution. My family members have been admitted to 

ER several times in the last year. It is a very long wait for any patient, and can be a 

traumatic experience. If SB 1076 was in place, it would add an unnecessary burden 

in the already short staffed healthcare system. Not only will it add to the difficulty of 

the patients needing ER assistance, but it will cost fire/police and social services 

agency time and money to deal with the fallout 

 

Vote "no" on SB 1076 


